Testimony from Max Jones for the February 15, 2021 Meeting

of the Senate Committee On Health Care

I support Senate Bill 428 extending the timeline for the Task Force on Universal
Health Care. Our on-going pandemic has disrupted organizational schedules across
the state, including the Task Force, while demonstrating in the strongest possible
terms how our current health care system is totally inadequate and in urgent need
of reform.

Health care reform is an important issue and a very complex issue. It is essential
that the Task Force have the resources, including time, to do the job right.

Thank you for your consideration.
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